Covid-19 update Tuesday 6 October 2020
One member of the teaching staff has tested positive for Covid-19.  The member of staff has not been in college this week and has not been in close/direct contact with any students or staff.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Two members of the support staff have been contacted by Track and Trace due to them being in contact with somebody who has tested positive whilst they were on a college visit with three Unity College students last week.  The two members of staff and the three students will be self-isolating for 14 days from the date of the visit. 

